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 Star Learner 
 

Well done to Harlo 

Edwards for fantastic 

effort in her writing this 

week! 😊 

Learning Journey 
This week we have had a lovely time settling into 

Year 1 and exploring the classroom. The children 

have had a fantastic time (despite the really hot 

weather) and followed our class rules really well. 

We are looking forward to a great year ahead 

with them. Here are some things they have 

enjoyed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading: 

Next week the children will be coming home with 

their reading diary, a Little Wandle book and a 

library book to share with an adult. Please 

encourage your child to read their Little Wandle 

book 5 times a week and record it in their yellow 

reading diary. They should be reading it completely 

fluently with expression by the end of the week 

and able to answer lots of questions about the 

text. We will swap their reading diaries every 

Friday but please make sure they have their 

reading books and diaries in school every day as an 

adult in school will read with them 3 times a week. 

The library book is for an adult to read and share 

with them at home and discuss it. We do ask for 

parents to replace the books if a child looses or 

damages them so please do look after them.  

In their reading diary you will find their Numbot 

password with a letter explaining how to download 

it. This is a great math’s resource which helps to 

improve their counting and fluency. Please explore 

this with your child at home.  

                 

“I have loved the 
construction role play.” 

Oscar A 

Reminders: 

Swimming will be on a Wednesday morning so 

please can your child remember their swimming 

kit, swimming hat and towels. It will start from 

next week and run up until October half term. 

PE will be on a Thursday so please can their PE kits 

be in school if they are not already.  

For PE and swimming hair needs to be tied back 

and earrings need to be removed before school if 

the children can’t do it themselves. 

Thank you. 

Mrs Masey 😊  

Year One 

Learning Letter 

“I like playing with the big 
building blocks outside.” 

Emmie 

“I like reading in our 
reading garden 

outside.” Taurus 

“I liked cutting the 
shapes up from 

the story.” 
Ronnie 


